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I am opposed to the bill as there are people who are physically unable to go to the 

poles but of sound minds. 

Are you going to pay to wheel people from hospitals to the poles? 

Sometime people need to be away on the day of voting. 

Vote by mail has worked very well for the people of Oregon and doesn't need to be 

changed. 


